


From,
Jeffrey Richards
3984 Evergreen Lane
 Los Angeles, CA 90044
Contact: 323-541-1276
Email: JeffreyMRichards@rhyta.com

Date: July 2, 1990
Dear State Bureau of Identification, 
I am writing to provide you with a reference letter
for a pistol permit. John Doe is a responsible and
upstanding citizen who has always followed the
law.
John is aware of the risks and moral obligations of
owning a firearm and has prepared accordingly. He
is an excellent shot and has used his firearm safely
and responsibly in the past. I can think of no one
who is more likely to handle a gun with greater care
or maturity.
I know he would be an excellent person to have a
pistol permit issued to. 

Sincerely, 
Jeffrey Richards
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